
 
 
 
 

 

Date: October 1, 2023 

Re: Biennial Re-Registration of Food Facilities under the Food Safety Modernization Act 

 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
  
This note is to confirm that all United Sugar Producers and Refiners (United) member plants, United-
owned or operated sites, and contracted transloading or liquid manufacturing sites have completed the 
required biennial re-registration with the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) under the provisions 
mandated by Food Safety Modernization Act of 2011.  
  
All plants have received confirmation from the FDA and have received registration numbers.    
  
  
Regards,  
 

 

Janet A. W. Harriman 
Director of Quality and Safety 
United Sugar Producers and Refiners 
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